
My Ref: PTA0295/09

18 June 2010

Ms Renae Jewell
Committee Clerk
Estimates and Financial Operations Committee
Legislative Council
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Ms Jewell

RE: INQUIRY INTO THE REMOVAL OF SENIOR SCHOOL ALLOCATION
FUNDING FOR YEAR 11 AND 12 COURSES AT DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOLS

Thank you for your letter of the 7 June 2010 to Mr John Bailly, Manager School
Bus Services.

Enclosed is a copy of the Transcript of Evidence correcting some transcription
and typographical errors. In addition, I wish to advise the following:

At page 5 shown with an asterisk, in reference to the line of questioning
concerning the Department of Education, incorrect information was provided by
Mr Bailly in stating "from my recollection it was probably around Februarjl', the
month was 'March".

At page 12 shown with an asterisk, additional information is provided by
insertion of the words "in a shorter timeframe".

In addition, Supplementary Information is enclosed which addresses the issues
on the pages tagged with A1, A2, A3 and A4.

Please refer any queries to Phil Rakich on 9326 2557.

Yours sincerel
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